
Wareham Community Preservation  

Notice of Deadline Change for 

Spring 2015 Town Meeting CPA Applications 

 

The deadline for Spring 2015 Town Meeting CPA Applications has 

been extended to the second Tuesday in December 2014.  The new 

deadline is December 9, 2014.  After reviewing the CPA guidelines for 

eligibility, please download your grant application from the Wareham 

Town Website by clicking- Boards and Commissions, Community 

Preservation Committee.  Please include a budget sheet, letters of 

support and your contact information, so that you can be placed on 

the Community Preservation Committee agenda for an interview. 

 Submit your application to the Wareham Community Preservation 

Committee by giving it to either Janet Wilson or Shirley Oldfield in the 

Selectmen’s Office to be date- stamped at Wareham Town Hall, 50 

Marion Rd., Wareham, MA  02571.  

It will be placed in the CPC mailbox for review by the committee and 

you will be notified of the committee’s decision.   

Thank you, 

 

Angela M. Dunham (Chair) 

Wareham Community Preservation Committee 

 

508-295-8578 

  


